Hooksett Sewer Commission January 21, 2020 **Workshop Minutes**

This workshop was held at 11:00am at the Hooksett Sewer Commission office. In attendance were Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Frank Kotowski, Commissioner Richard Bairam, Superintendent Bruce Kudrick and Michael Andrade from Graves Engineering. The purpose of this workshop was to visit the new sight for the Main Street Pump Station. No decisions were made at this workshop.

Respectfully Submitted,

Clerk

HOOKSETT SEWER DEPARTMENT DATE RECEIVED 124-20

INITIAL ...

COMMENTS